St. David's Church Announcements for August 17th 2025

New for Summer only - Church Office Hours:

Tuesday thru Thursday from 9am to 1pm. Please call 709-722-2382 OR email us: stdavids@nfld.com ~ Messages will be checked regularly.

Pastoral care ~ Please contact Rev. David Sturtevant at 709-699-3661

The sole email address we are using to accept donations is: stdavidsnfld@gmail.com. It is linked to our bank account and automatically accepts all donations.

St. David's Upcoming Events and Notices;

Memorial Tree Dedication – Sunday, August 17th 2025

On Sunday, the family of Edith and Bill Peach will be dedicating 2 leaves on the Memorial Tree in their memory. Please join us on this special occasion.

VOWR

This Sunday's worship service will be broadcast over VOWR – 7pm, August 17th on 800 AM

<u>Sunday School</u> Sunday School is on summer holidays until September. Please find activity sheets and crayons in the Narthex-entrance. Thank you!

<u>Creche/Playroom</u> We have an unsupervised Creche/playroom for Families to use. This space is available to use anytime and during the worship service.

BRIDGES TO HOPE:

Weekly "Flyer" Specials - August 14-20, 2025 - Items helpful for food hampers:

Dominion - Campbell's Soup - \$1.18

Dare Viva Puffs - \$1.75 *

No Frills - Graves Apple Juice - \$1.00

Palmolive Dish Detergent - \$1.00

Colemans - Favorite Mandarin Oranges – 5/\$5.00

Jello Jelly Powder – 5/\$5.00

The suggested item(s) for **August 2025**, especially useful for Bridges To Hope – **Kids' snacks (Applesauce, granola bars, juice boxes, etc.)** Other non-perishable food items are always welcome and appreciated. While Bridges to Hope always has an ample supply of dog food, **they have a shortage of cat food**. Your help in this area would be appreciated too.

Bridges To Hope ~ Bag to School Program

Last week Bridges To Hope staff and volunteers moved into St. David's Hall to assemble backpacks for their Education Outreach Program.

This program has supported families in the St. John's area for over 10 years. Thanks to your support, hundreds of parents in our community do not have to choose between purchasing school supplies and other essentials.

This program ensures hundreds of students go back to class in September with a backpack custom-filled with the supplies they need for a successful school year. So far this year they have filled over 600 backpacks!!! But they would like to fill more... please visit the Bridges to Hope website for the complete "School Supply Wish-list". Thank you!!!

^{*} With PC Optimum Card

Music in the Hall:

The next concert in our "Music in the Hall Concert Series"... will be back in our warm and welcoming Hall on Friday, September 12th and will feature Shelley Neville and Peter Halley accompanied by our Music Director Brian Way.

Please call the office at 709-722-2382 or email: musicinthehall250@gmail.com to reserve your tickets. Tickets remain the same at \$25/pp.

The performance will start at 8pm – with doors opening at 7:30pm. Thank you.

The complete list of concerts - can be found on the Tower door entry bulletin board. For tickets to any concert, please call the office to reserve.

News from the Pews - Newsletter

The News from the Pews Newsletter will be on hiatus for the summer...

But please do send in your stories and news as we will be collecting them for our September issue!!!

We love to hear about special events, a holiday-trip, a treasured pastime, read your stories, try your recipes... and see your pictures!!!

We are interested in any of the ways you would like to stay in touch and connect with each other. Send your stories to: stdavids@nfld.com Thank you! Thank you!

Save the date!!!

Our 250th Anniversary Banquet will be held on Wednesday, October 22nd 2025 at The Royal Canadian Legion on Blackmarsh Road.

So circle this date on your calendar, put it in your device... or call/email the office for a reminder!! We are hoping to see all your smiling faces at this celebration!!!

How to reach us:

Minister: Rev. David Sturtevant – Cell. 709-699-3661

Music Director: Brian Way

Administrator: Heather Steele Morrissey

Church Office: 709-722-2382

Church Email: stdavids@nfld.com

Women's Auxiliary: Lillian Crawford

Good Companions (Seniors): Call Heather in the Office

Bible Study: Rev. David Sturtevant

Atlantic Mission Society: Kathy McKay & Penny Gillies

Prayer Shawl (Knitters): Lillian Crawford

Session: Lillian Crawford (Clerk)

Sue Templeton Ken Templeton Janet Calver

Aubrey Bonnell Penny Gillies Eleanor Bonnell

Jenny Griffioen Kathy McKay Steve Bruneau

Jennifer Waterman Ian Bruneau Ed Vanderkloet

Envelope Secretary: Ian Bruneau

Treasurer: Anne Calver

Board of Managers: Jill Bruneau, Anne Calver, Nnenna Odide Offia,

Heather Steele Morrissey, Lisa Dooley, Debbie Wells, Aldrin Gain